
 

 

SHA UPCOMING 

PROJECT ACTIVITY NOTICE 
 

• Where: MD 28 (Darnestown Rd) from Bauer Dr. to MD 182 (Layhill Rd) 

 

 

• When: Week of August 12th, 2024 (weather permitting) 

 

 

• Upcoming Activity: 
o Micro-surfacing 

 
• Approved Work/Lane Closure Times: Sunday – Thursday 8pm – 5am. 

Single/multiple land closures with flaggers in operation 

 

• Equipment used for construction may be disruptive. Motorists should travel 

undistracted through all work zones and motorists should obey all posted speed 

limits. 

• The work involves applying micro-surfacing material (liquid asphalt with gravel) 

mainly for the preservation and treatment of existing asphalt to extend its 

lifespan. You might observe some gravel peeling off the surface initially, but the 

contractor will keep sweeping the surface, and it will clear up over time. The ride 

may seem rough at first since we are using Type III micro material, which has a 

larger aggregate size to seal any cracks and treat the asphalt. However, it will 

smooth out over time with rain and traffic, typically within six months to a year. 

 

 

For more information about this project, please contact:  
Abel Yeshitila, Project Engineer at AYeshitila@mdot.state.md.us.  

 


